Memorandum

To:  Prospective Bidders e
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From: Brad Lawrence, City of Fort Pierre 4_2taA/ A/ daere 2

Date: 3/6/2015
Re:  Chip Seal Bid March 11, 2015

Addendum #1
Questions about the proposed project bid have come in with regard to several
subjects. These are the answers given thus far:

1. There is no separate bid item for Mobilization. All costs are included in the per
square yard prices listed.

2. The sand for blotting after prime application is incidental to the prime
application per square yard price.

3. The City of Fort Pierre will provide the Type III barricades for the primed roads
as we will have them up for the preparation work that the city will complete just
prior to priming.

4. The City will observe the standard specifications for Roads and Bridges where it
applies to the construction items anticipated on this project.

5. The application rates will vary in the field, but the quantities included should
reflect the worst case scenario for each and may be reduced in the field as proper
construction practice dictates.

6. The City of Fort Pierre is sweeping up all applied loose chips and retains
possession of those chips at the conclusion of sweeping.

7. An aerial photo map is available showing the location of the various streets.
Contact Kelly Tibbs at the City of Fort Pierre for a copy if you haven’t procured
one at present.

Any further questions can be directed to me at 605-280-4988. Best of luck in the
bidding process and thank you for considering our little project.




